
NOTICE 

Amendment to EDL NGD (WA) Pty Ltd’s 
Electricity Integrated Regional Licence (EIRL1) 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority has approved a request by EDL NGD (WA) Pty Ltd to 
amend its Electricity Integrated Regional Licence 1 (EIRL1).  

The Authority will publish a notice in the Government Gazette as soon as is practicable. 

A copy of the Decision and amended EIRL1 is available from the Authority’s web site.  

 

For further information contact: 

 

General Enquiries 

Mr Phil D’Costa 
A/Assistant Director Licensing 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 

The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue McKenna) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne Fowler) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
3 March 2010 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/8399/2/20100303%20Decision%20on%20the%20Amendment%20of%20EIRL1%20-%20EDL%20NGD%20(WA)%20Pty%20Ltd.pdf
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/2410/2/20100303%20EDL%20NGD%20(WA)%20Pty%20Ltd%20-%20EIRL1.pdf

